
Construction is heading your way
The Santa Clara Valley Water District is dedicated 
to keeping residents and businesses safe through 
its maintenance repair projects. In this effort, 
two projects will occur, the Coyote Creek Levee 
Repair Upstream of Highway 237 in San José 
and the Coyote Creek Levee Repairs Downstream 
of Highway 237 in Milpitas. Construction is 
scheduled to begin in the June/July time frame 
and run through Sept. 15, 2018.

This project will repair damage due to burrowing 
rodents along the most critical areas where a 
substantial number of holes have emerged within 
the levees immediately downstream and upstream 
of Highway 237. The maintenance work includes
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rebuilding and reinforcing the existing levee to 
reduce the risk of Coyote Creek flooding during 
high rainstorm events.

What to expect during construction?
The Santa Clara Valley Water District will do 
its best to minimize construction impact as 
much as practical and in accordance with city 
ordinances. We appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation as work progresses on this project to 
repair the levees along Coyote Creek. 

• Work hours can range from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.
in accordance with local city ordinances
and permits.
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For more information, contact Neighborhood Liason  
Hope Abe at (408) 630-3063 or habe@valleywater.org  
or visit valleywater.org and use our Access Valley Water  
customer request and information system. With three easy steps, 
you can find the latest information on district projects or submit 
questions, or feedback directly to district staff. 

CONTACT US

Follow us on:
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monthly eNews at  
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•	 Trailways adjacent to the construction sites  
will be closed for the duration of the 
construction period June 15, 2018 through 
Sept. 15, 2018. Detour information will be  
included as soon as available.

•	 On the Coyote Creek Levee Repair Upstream 
of Highway 237 in San José, construction 
vehicles will be entering the job site via the 
Cisco Building 7 (425 E. Tasman Drive)  
parking lot. 

•	 Expect typical construction noise during work 
hours from hauling trucks, excavators, roller 
compactors, dozers, pumps and generators.

Please use extreme caution in areas nearby and be 
sure to stay outside of construction zones. 

Construction costs are estimated at $800,000 to 
$1.4 million for the Coyote Creek Levee Repair 
Downstream of Highway 237 (Milpitas) Project, 
and $900,000 to $1.5 million for the Coyote 
Creek Levee Repair Upstream of Highway 237 
(San José) Project.

For more information on the Coyote Creek Trail,  
see the City of San José Coyote Creek website.

Coyote Creek in the spring.

An example of rodent damage encountered on the Coyote 
Creek levees.
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